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Booking your holiday?


A plea from the Nurses – please give us 


at least 1 month's warning for vaccinations.


You will need to complete our travel questionnaire, then we’ll contact you to advise on the action to take. You may be travelling to a rural area or a city which


have different requirements so you could need just a booster, a vaccine you’ve never had before or perhaps malaria advice. But please don’t leave it too late!
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Now available at Tri Links…You can book or cancel appointments, request your repeat prescription and view parts of your medical record online via Patient Access over the internet.


To register for this service you will


need to bring some ID into the


surgery. The receptionist will give you


a document so that you can register for your online account. Please ask at reception to register or go direct to patient.emisaccess.co.uk.





N.B We will not be accepting under 18 to the patient access due to patient confidentiality.











Protected Learning Time


Surgery will be closed from 1.30pm for Protected learning time on Tuesday 17th April, Tuesday 22nd May, Tuesday 19th June and Tuesday 17th July 2018. The phones will be put through to out of hours at this time. 





Bank Holidays


Surgery will be closed:Monday 7th May (May Day) and Monday 28th May (Spring bank holiday) 





Ten Minute Appointments


The doctor will do their best to deal with all your medical concerns in a ten minute appointment but you may be asked to rebook if your problem needs additional time. We ask ….ONE APPOINTMENT ONE PROBLEM





Registrar


We now have a registrar working with us until February 2019. His name is Dr Osman.  





Pharmacy First: Minor Ailments Scheme


Pharmacy First is a scheme available for children and people who do not have to pay for their prescriptions and are suffering from a common ailment. Your local pharmacist will be able to offer you expert advice and medicines for a wide range of common ailments without the need to visit your GP. 








MJOG


Please make sure that we have your up to date contact details so that we can send you text reminders of your appointments at the surgery.
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